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Work Continues! 
 
What we know: 
 

 The contractor is working on the east side 5th Street prepping for sidewalk and crosswalk 

installation. The design was adjusted to minimize the impact to neighboring properties. 

 Multiple ODOT representatives were out to inspect the progress and were happy with 

what they saw. 

 Pacific Power has been out to confirm the location and type of light poles that will be 

placed near the crosswalk on both sides of the street. 

 We are anticipating that project, near the school, will be completed, sufficiently enough, 

to minimize disruption of school operations.  

 The block between Dogwood and Cedar is still on hold.  

Your patience and understanding, as we move through this project together, is greatly 

appreciated. We do apologize for the inconvenience to you all! 

You’re invited to stop by to view the plans and discuss the project.  

If you have questions or concerns, please contact Lyons City Hall.  
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